
 

Town of Stow 

Selectmen Meeting Minutes February 21, 2017 

Opening: The Board of Selectmen meeting was called to order at 6:00PM on February 21, 2017 in Stow by 

Richard Meserve.  

Present: Richard Meserve, Susan Smith, Kathleen Ela, Trisha Chatman, and Stanley McDonald 

Approval of Agenda: The agenda was unanimously approved. 

Approval of Minutes: The minutes of the previous meeting were unanimously approved. 

Town Clerk Business:  

Open Issue:  

New Business: Resident complained about Lake Rd being only one car wide. 

Stanley McDonald ACO came in and notified the selectmen that he paid for the class the Town was billed for. 

He took the class in October and sent a check. He took a copy of the bill and will call them to resolve the issue. 

Trisha Chatman came to observe the selectmen’s meeting. Is interested in Town business and would like to 

become involved. 

The reconciled bank statements for January were viewed and initialed. 

Warrant #5 for $47,289.47 was approved and signed. 

The annual Town Meeting will be held on March 18
th

 at 1:00PM. 

Adjournment: Meeting was adjourned at 7:30PM by Richard Meserve. The next selectmen’s meeting will be 

held at 6:00PM on Monday, March 6, 2017.  

 Minutes submitted by: Diana Davis 

 

 

 


